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MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

WEEKLY UPDATE
Week of March 5, 2021

1. Work on the new structural concrete footings and pilasters are continuing in Westminster
Commons. The new structural concrete will support the Lantern above.
2. Ongoing onsite pre-con and coordination meetings with our subcontractors.

Upcoming: The sidewalk along Dahlia Street will be closing the week of March 22, with additional fence
and barricades. Signage and direction will be provided for pedestrians.




